
Hi,          

The two’s did awesome this past week.  Remember, on Thursday the children created two gingerbread 

men.  One we posted on the Class DoJo to share with everyone.  Make sure you check them out.  The 

other we turned into a puppet and sent home with your child.  They look great!  Drawing a face is a 

challenge at two.  It combines fine motor skills with the knowledge of what belongs on a face.  This is 

something we will do many times throughout our year.  This week we will continue creating holiday 

masterpieces.  This week on Tuesday we will create an extra special project that we will send home next 

week (shhh- it’s a surprise). Then we will create a Christmas ornament on Thursday.   

Our helpers and snack providers will be: 

Tuesday –   **Jackson 

Thursday – Chase 

On Tuesday we will celebrate Jackson’s birthday.  Happy Birthday Jackson! 

 

Along with making projects, reading books and playing.  We always try to sing a few songs with the 

children.  This past week we sang popular preschool songs like the Wheels on the bus.  During December 

we will try to add in some seasonal favorites such as Jingle Bells. 

 

Important dates to remember:  
14-Five Guys Fundraiser 
21- Thursday-last day for 2023 at RNS 
25-29- December Recess (school closed) 
January 
1-Monday –New Year’s Day (school closed) 
1-Monday - 3rd quarterly tuition payment due, 2nd Semester Tuition Due 

2- RNS reopens 
 
 
Have a great Saturday!  Hopefully you get to do something fun this weekend. 

Karen 
      


